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Los Angeles, Calif., - I
- Friday, June 19, 1942
Dear Mr. Bishop: 2 {

1 am always glad to hear
from home and appreciate
every bit of news. The News
from home is always looked for
and it makes a fellow feel more
‘at home. | -

I was drafted last Feb. and
came to Calif. April 27, so it's
kindly lonesome for me as a
stranger out here. I am

As ever
Pfe. Alvin A. Pampell.
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